
Florence Charity Walking Horse Show - Postponed 

 

The Florence Charity Walking Horse Show that was scheduled for Friday and Saturday, April 19 & 20 at 

the Hewitt Farm on River Bend Road, Timmonsville, SC has been postponed. For information contact 

Keels Kirby (843) 598-0535. The Scoop will update you on the new date as soon as it becomes available. 

   


